
Thursday 4th August 2016  

Email address:  kingsley.park.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Toolbox Night 
VCOP & Big Write 
Monday 15th August  

7pm - 8pm 
 
The aim of this evening is to provide practical ideas 
on how you can help your child with writing, whether 
through the use of quick and engaging vocabulary 
games or through the conversations you have with 
them. 
 
Please return the slip which was sent home this week 
to assist in planning of this Toolbox Evening. 
 

 Rio Olympics  

Tomorrow, we will be celebrating the 
start of the Rio Olympics with an     
Opening Ceremony. Children from all 

classes have been assigned a country to represent at our           
ceremony, which will commence at 11:30am. Parents are 
welcome to join us on the  basketball courts (weather      
permitting). 

Website address :  http://www.kingsleypark.vic.edu.au 

Dear Parents, 
 
Term 3 is flying and the children are full steam 

ahead in their classrooms. Regular school          

attendance is a priority. It is important to attend 

school every day unless sick and to also be on time 

every day. Attending school regularly ensures     

consistency with learning and helps build             

relationships with children in class and in the     

playground. The first part of the day in class sets 

the scene for the day and informs the children what 

the day will entail. Coming late to school can make 

it difficult for children to begin a task and can be 

distracting for other children. It is not always       

possible to attend school every day and sometimes 

there are unforeseen circumstances. Please inform 

the school when your child is absent.  

Uniform 
In class, and at recess and lunchtime it is a       

wonderful sight to see children in their Kingsley 

Park school  uniform. We ask all parents to   assist 

their children to adhere to the school council        

uniform policy. We have a student dress code at 

Kingsley Park P.S. and we have expectations in 

regard to student appearance. The code applies 

during school hours, while travelling to and from 

school and when students are engaged in school 

activities out of school hours. There are times when 

uniform items are lost or damaged. Please make 

sure that all items are named and we will endeavour 

to return these items to the appropriate owner. We 

ask that you inform the school by writing a note to 

the class teacher so that we are aware of any     

missing  uniform items.  

Pink Signs around the School 
Please have a read of the pink signs on external 

doors around the school. We want to ensure       

student safety by asking children not to enter the 

school buildings before and after school or during 

recess and lunchtime without permission. It is also 

important for parents to please make appointments 

with staff if you wish to discuss your childôs progress 

to ensure that an appropriate time and place can be 

organised. 

Pupil Free Day -  
Thursday 25th August 

 
Children are not required to attend school on this day. 

 
Unfortunately, Camp Australia will not  be running a care 

program for the day. 
 

On Thursday 25th August Kingsley Park P.S. will have a 
Pupil Free Day. The focus of the day will be the new      
Victorian Curriculum. Staff will utilise the day looking at the   
different standards for each year level and establish the 
most effective way to assess and monitor student learning.  

MAJOR FUNDRAISIER 2016 

DISCO BINGO 

27TH  AUGUST 2016 

7PM - 11PM 

Tickets $25 
 

See page 8 of  newsletter for further  details 



August 2016 
Tuesday 9th August  - Year 1 & 2 Gravity Zone Excursion 
 
Monday 15th August  - Toolbox Night  (VCOP and Big Write) 
 
Tuesday 23rd  August  - Interschool Chess Competition 
 
Wednesday 24th August  - School Council : 6:00pm 
 
Thursday 25th August  -  PUPIL FREE DAY 
 
Friday 19th August   - School Disco : Years 3 - 6 
 
Monday 29th August -  - Literacy & Numeracy Week 
Friday  2nd September 
 
Tuesday 30th August  - Year 5/6 Supreme Incursion - Billy Carts 
 
Wednesday 31st August - - Year 4 Briars Outdoor Ed Camp 
Friday  2nd September 
 

September 2016 
Tuesday 6th September - - Year 3 Swimming Program Thursday 15th September 
 
Wednesday 14th September - Whole School Incursion 
      Alpha productions óThe Little Mermaidô 
 
Thursday 15th September - Prep Hands on Science Incursion 
 
Friday 16th September  - Last Day of Term 3 
      2:30pm finish 

School Assembly Dates 
 
Whole School Assemblies have been revised for 
Term 3 and will be held on the following        
Fridays :- 
 

¶ Friday 5th August 

¶ Friday 19th August 

¶ Friday 2nd September 

¶ Friday 16th September 
 
Assemblies will be held in the school hall and  
commence at 2:30pm. 

Enrolments for 2017 
 
Enrolments are now being taken for 2017.   
To enrol your child you will need to bring with you your childôs : 
Birth Certificate  
Immunisation Certificate  
Emergency contact details 
Doctorôs details  
Medicare Card 
 

Whole School Newsletters 
 
Whole School Newsletter schedule for Term 3 
has also been revised. Please view our whole 
school newsletters on our website, available on 
the  following Thursdays :- 
 

¶ Thursday 4th August 

¶ Thursday 18th August 

¶ Thursday 1st September 

¶ Thursday 15th September 

To assist school planning, please enrol 
your child now. 



Kingsley Park  ~ óYou Can Do Itô Awards 
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Ruby Dean 
 
 
Kai Boal 
 
Sarina Wardle 
 
Phoenix Beagan 
 
 
Lexi Koklas 
 
Charlotte Wombwell 
 
Lily Mooney 
 
Ruby Gason 
 
Drew Beer 
 
Jarrod Oliver 
 
 
 
Jayda Mousikidis 
 
 
Kalyani Wells 
 
 
Maddison Gilbert 
 
 
Stephanie Castles & 
Nicholas Writer 
 
Holly Warne & 
Millin Birch 
 
Aaron Cohen & 
Kayla Davies 
 
 
Rachel Ferguson 
 
 
Taylah Wade 
 
 
Tayla Waterland 
 
Dylan Cameron 

Awards for the week ending 29th July 2016 
 
For being confident and brave when speaking at assembly. Thank you Ruby for     
speaking for our grade. 
 
For always trying his best at everything he does. 
 
For using her time well to finish all her work. 
 
For a great start at her new school, getting along with everyone and making lots of new 
friends. 
 
For always being nice to everyone she meets. 
 
For working cooperatively with others and being kind. 
 
For always being kind, friendly and smiley to other children (and teachers). 
 
For always cooperating and showing care towards her peers. 
 
For being a kind friend and letting others play your game outside. 
 
For working consistently on his sounds and words, so he is able to build his reading and 
writing skills. Excellent effort ! 
 
 
For working consistently on her spelling rules and paragraphing so she is able to build 
her writing skills. Excellent effort ! 
 
For being more focused and interested in learning. Keep up this great attitude and      
continue to give things a go. 
 
For developing more confidence in mathematics by focusing and questioning more. 
Keep up this great effort. 
 
For displaying confidence in their poetry writing and always trying to do their best work. 
 
 
For being persistent with all learning activities, successfully completing set iPad tasks 
and displaying their happy cheerful personalities each day. Well done Holly and Millin. 
 
For approaching all tasks with a happy and positive attitude. Keep up the great work  
Aaron and Kayla. 
 
 
For always being positive throughout the day. You are a great role model who has a 
great attitude towards challenging work. 
 
For putting an amazing effort into two public speaking events in one week ! Terrific job 
when given such little time. 
 
For being a role model by having a great attitude. 
 
For always having a go at challenging tasks and working hard to improve his              
understanding. 

Getting Along Persistence Resilience Organisation Confidence 



            

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
    

 

The Victorian Government is committed to the safety and wellbeing of all children and young 

people. 

As part of the Victorian Governmentôs commitment to implementing the recommendations of the 

Betrayal of Trust report, there is a new regulatory landscape surrounding child safety,           

underpinned by new Child Safe Standards. 

The Child Safe Standards are compulsory minimum standards for all Victorian schools, to     

ensure they are well prepared to protect children from abuse and neglect. 

To create and maintain a child safe organisation, an entity to which the Child Safe Standards 

apply must have: 

1. Strategies to embed an organisational culture of child safety, including through effective 
leadership arrangements. 

2. A child safe policy or statement of commitment to child safety. 

3. A code of conduct that establishes clear expectations for appropriate behaviour with      
children. 

4. Screening, supervision, training and other human resources practices that reduce the risk 
of child abuse by new and existing personnel. 

5. Processes for responding to and reporting suspected child abuse. 

6. Strategies to identify and reduce or remove risks of child abuse. 

7. Strategies to promote the participation and empowerment of children. 

 
Ministerial Order No. 870, which operationalises the Child Safe Standards in all Victorian 
schools comes into operation on 1st September 2016. 

 
 
 

http://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/programs/health/protect/Pages/childsafestandards.aspx 



PYJAMA and  

Teddy Bear Day  
 

The PJ and Teddy Bear Day fundraising event was a great success. The SRC organised this day because 

they wanted to raise money for the Childrenôs Ward at Frankston Hospital. It was wonderful to see       

colourful PJôs and different sized teddy bears.  We raised $489.40, which is  fantastic. On Friday 5th    

August the assistant nurse manager for the Childrenôs Ward,  Lynsey Parkes will be coming to the school 

assembly to receive our donation. Can everyone give themselves a pat on the back for supporting the 

SRCôs fundraising event. Below are photos of some classes wearing their PJôs and holding their teddy 

bears.  

 


